
 
 

 

Hello Brothers,       12 May 2020 

 

    I have the honor to submit my letter of intent to run for the office of Junior Vice Commander-

In-Chief at the 2020 National Encampment which will be held in Atlanta Georgia from the 13th 

to the 16th of August 2020. I request your consideration of my candidacy for this position within 

the National Order of the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War.  

 

    I am a Lineal member of the SUVCW by way of the service of my 3rd Great Grandfather Hugh 

Friel/Frail Sr. who served from 10 Sept 1862 through 5 July 1865 as Private in Company E, 67th 

Pennsylvania Infantry. I joined the SUVCW with my son Benjamin in 2003 and have served in 

most offices within Major Sullivan Ballou Camp #3, the Department of Rhode Island and many 

at the National level. 

 

    I currently serve as the National Graves Registration Officer, an office I was appointed to in 

2009. I, by way of that office, am Chair of the National Committee for Graves Registration. I 

also serve as the Chairman of the National Committee on Promotion & Marketing, a member of 

the National Committee on Communication & Technology, a member of the National 

Committee on Civil War Memorial Grant Fund, a member of the National Special Committee on 

Veterans of Wars of the United States, a member of the National Special Committee on the 

Development of a National Headquarters and lastly it has been my honor to serve the Brothers of 

this order on the Council of Administration. 

 

    I ask you to please take some time to read my resume. I thank you for giving your time in this 

matter and stand ready to talk with whoever wishes to ask me any questions. It would be my 

honor to serve all of you as Junior Vice Commander-In-Chief. 

 

 

Very Respectfully, 

In Fraternity, Charity & Loyalty, 

Bruce D. Frail, PDC 

Council of Administration 

Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 

Bruce D. Frail, PDC 

Major Sullivan Ballou Camp#3 

Department of Rhode Island 

19 Briar Point Avenue 

Coventry, RI 02816-5601 

poppahazmat@yahoo.com 


